2010 VALUE ADJUSTMENT BOARD


Minutes of the January Monthly VAB Meeting

Thursday, January 19, 2012
8:30 AM, Council Chambers

1st Floor, City Hall (St. James)

Council Member John Crescimbeni, Chairman


Cheryl L. Brown,

Council Member Kimberly Daniels, Excused 



Clerk to the Board, Excused
School Board Member Paula Wright







Kristanna Barnes, Council Appointed Citizen Member

Carol Owens, Assistant Clerk

Clyde Collins, School Board Appointed Citizen Member            



 










Heather Pelegrin, 









Merriane Lahmeur 










     - VAB Team-


---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

In Attendance:

William H. Jeter, Jr., VAB Attorney

Loree French, Property Appraiser Attorney

Harry Guetherman, Property Appraiser’s Office

Keith Hicks, Property Appraiser’s Office

Mamie Fisher, Property Appraiser’s Office

Theresa Pulley, Property Appraiser’s Office

Chairman Crescimbeni called the meeting to order at 8:35 AM
1.   Petitions Remanded or Deferred at Previous VAB Meeting:  
Prestige Saturn of Jacksonville, Inc. (VAB #450) – Update on this petition – Per VAB Attorney request, Board agreed to Defer Petition to be heard on February 23, 2012.
DMB/McGirts Village West, LLP (VAB #’s 4211-4213) – Citizen Board Member Kris Barnes offered a motion to approve the recommendations.  2nd by School Board Member Paula Wright.  Board Approved 3-0.  
Judy Ann Keeter (VAB # 4119) – Special Magistrate never received remand instructions so VAB Attorney requested Petition be deferred to the February 23, 2012 meeting.  Board Agreed to Defer Petition.
Riverwalk Jacksonville Development, LLC (VAB #’s 2188 & 2459) – School Board Member Paula Wright offered a motion to approve the recommendations.  2nd by Citizen Board Member Kris Barnes.   Board Approved 3-0.  

- Consideration of Special Magistrate Recommended Decisions. Citizen Board Member Kris Barnes offered a motion to approve the recommendations spreadsheet.  It was 2nd by School Board Member Paula Wright.   Board Approved 4-0.

NEXT VAB MEETING:  February 23, 2012 at 8:30 am
Meeting was adjourned at 8:50 am
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